Date: 06/16/25

Dear Make Impact Members,

We hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. As part of our commitment to transparency and consistent communication, we are pleased to provide a brief follow-up on the ongoing pilot phase of the Mobile Housing Project.

Since our last update regarding the initiation of compliance groundwork, the administrative team has continued working diligently behind the scenes to ensure all structural and regulatory components are being addressed appropriately.

Find below Key Progress Points:

- **D**ocumentation & Permits: We are actively working with administrative personnel and external consultants to assemble required documentation and prepare for the permit application processes.
- Operational Coordination: Internal systems are being organized to ensure that once physical implementation begins, we can proceed smoothly and efficiently.
- **S**takeholder Engagement: Communication with relevant partners is ongoing to lay the groundwork for long-term project support and sustainability.

We thank you all for your patience and support during this stage. These foundational tasks are crucial to the success of the project and are being executed with careful planning and professionalism.

Please stay tuned for further updates as we transition into the next phase. Your continued cooperation remains deeply appreciated.

With appreciation,

Terrence K. Williams & Team Make Impact Community



info@Makeimpacttcommunity.com



